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CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.    

WORDWORD
SMARTSMART

                 	     

EXECEXEC
HEADHEAD

Caleb Waw	 Jack McCreaddie

Wicktoria	 Aaron Bishop

Theo Jones	 Harley Tomlinson

Ruby Childs/Isabelle Hein	 Oscar Hampshire

Jacob Matoszko	 Sofia Wood

Piotr Stefanik	 Oliver Charlton

Dougie Jones	 Alison Tilley

Esmae Collier	 Rupert Marshall

Reece Harrison	 Ada Jakuboska
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A very busy final week at William Stockton this week. There has been lots going on inside and 
outside of the classroom, showing that you really can learn anywhere. Additionally we have 
welcomed visitors into school this week to enhance our learning with their skills. I told you it 

was busy… see below! To finish, the staff hope you have a relaxing break next week for half term.
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Harvest 
Year 3 and 4 
led our Harvest 
celebrations this 
year delivering 
an information 
packed and joyful 
assembly for 
their parents on 
Thursday. They all 
sang wonderfully 
well and those 
who spoke 
excelled. Thank 
you to our staff 
and to Morrisons 
in Ellesmere Port 
for creating some 
food hampers for 
us to complete 
a free raffle in 
school. Look 
out for the lucky 
winners on twitter.

Book Club
At William Stockton, reading is our passion and this 
week 10 lucky children from Key Stage 2 became 
members of the first ever Book Club hosted and 
funded by Passion for Learning. Whilst there, the 
children spoke about their favourite books, genres 
and how they would like to spend future sessions. 
Not only this but all children received a book of 
their choice to 
keep forever. 
It was lovely 
seeing their 
enthusiasm and 
love of reading. 
They couldn’t 
put the books 
down.

Stanney Woods
Year 3 and 4 had a great time at Stanney 
Woods this week, both exploring the 
wood and. The children visited their local 
woods to conduct some geographical 
fieldwork.  They found their route using 
a map and used compasses to ensure 
they were on the right track.  Whilst there, 
they conducted a survey to members of 
the public to find out what they thought 
about the woods and suggested how to 
improve it. They used their maths skills 
to measure out 
sample areas 
to complete 
sketch maps 
and continued 
with their art 
sketching skills 
sketching 
the natural 
environment 
around them. 

Halloween disco
Thank you to our fabulous staff, especially Mrs 
Ackers and DJ Quayle for organising an event 
that was thoroughly enjoyed by all. Pupils all 
looked fantastic and had a  great time with 
their friends. What a great way to finish off our 
first half term of the academic year. 




